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Comments: Forrest Service Representative,

 

I am writing to urge you to re-consider the new legislation that would limit the placement of bolts on Forrest

Service land. As a climber I have relied on these bolts  as a way to explore the outdoors in a safe manner. I have

also shared these experiences with many other friends who I would not have been able to take climbing if it were

not for these bolts. They have allowed a meaningful way of interacting with the natural world for many people. I

believe the vast majority of climbers respect the outdoors and work to make sure bolts are placed in a

responsible and respectful manner. 

 

Thank you for your time,

Skylar


